Mareh 25, 1929,

Mr. Francia Je Audet

Publie ArchiVea"U!'T;nada,
Ottawa, Canada.

Dear Sir:

I am in receipt of your letter of the 21
and thank you very much foryour prompt reply and the
information coniained therein. I am exceedingly grateful
for the liat of books and ppmphlets which you enclosed.

Sincerely yours, .

We S Campbell.



